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Heather MacLeod 
Environmental Associate 
EDISON MISSION ENERGY 
3 MacArthur Place, Suite 100 
Santa Ana, California 92707 

 
SUBJECT: WALNUT CREEK ENERGY PARK PROJECT (05-AFC-2C) 

Approval Of Project Changes – Expansion Of Project Description To 
Include An Off-Site Industrial Wastewater Discharge Connection 

 
Dear Ms. MacLeod: 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Title 20, California Code of Regulations, Section 
1769(a), California Energy Commission staff reviewed your petition dated April 24, 
2012, requesting a change to the project description to include an off-site industrial 
wastewater discharge connection.  The proposed connection would be to the existing 
Los Angeles County Sanitation District (LACSD) 42-inch diameter trunk sewer line, 
located approximately three feet to the west of the original licensed project boundary, on 
an adjacent parcel owned by the City of Industry.  
 
Staff determined that the petition met the criteria of Section 1769(a) (2), and mailed a 
“Notice of Determination” to the Energy Commission’s post-certification project mailing 
list on June 15, 2012. 
 
Energy Commission staff did not receive any public comments regarding this requested 
project change during  the 14-day public review period as specified in Section 
1769(a)(2).  Therefore, your requested modification to the Walnut Creek Energy Park 
project is approved. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (916) 654-3940, or contact me via email at 
Camille.Remy-Obad@energy.ca.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Camille Remy-Obad 
Compliance Project Manager 
Siting, Transmission & Environmental 
  Protection Division 

 
cc: Dockets (05-AFC-2C) 
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